



HOST FAMILIES NEEDED

21 female high school students from Japan will be coming to Prince Albert from March 19 - March 31st, 2024.

They will be attending classes at St. Mary High School on school days. Evenings and weekends are with the families.

We are in need of host families for that time period. If you are interested; please contact:

Jeannette Eddolls 306.960.4648 // jeannette.m@velocity.ca

Host Families:

- Need two or more family members residing in the home at the time of the stay
- Must speak English when the student is in the home.
- Provide three meals a day including a school lunch.
- Provide a private bedroom with a window.
- Include the student as a member of the family.
- Transport the student to and from Ecole St. Mary High School on each class day.
- Complete a host family application (will be done on line).
- Obtain a Criminal Record Check (we do this on line).
- Attend a host family orientation meeting about a week prior to the arrival of the students.
- Attend a farewell program one evening date TBD.
- Attend a bowling evening date TBD.

Global Partners North America:

- Conducts a home family visit prior to placement.
- Provides a student application.
- Provides insurance coverage.
- Provides support throughout the students' stay.
- Provides an honorarium at the end of the student's stay.

Students:

- Are to engage with your family.
- Provide you with a different cultural perspective.

